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I support the plan for the new development of the Ulitmo Public School. although it means to 
have a temporary school, it will be worth it. I believe the temporary school is well planned and 
the location is very close to the current one. The current site of the public school is very strategic 
and have a lot of potential, looking forward to the new building of Ultimo Public school. 


